
Haunted
hallways

Come walk the halls of Milford High School for an
indoor trick-or-treating experience! Children and their

families are welcomed to enjoy a non-scary event
hosted by Milford High School students and staff

where children under the age of 12 may dress up in a
costume and enjoy candy handed out by high school
students. Be sure to have your child bring a bag for

their sweet treats!

October 31, 2020 | 4 PM - 9 PM Norgen City Park
Let the children enjoy Halloween with fun rides, a corn maze,

magic show, costume contest, and lots of candies!

PRESENTS  THE  

8TH ANNUAL

When: Wednesday, October 25th, 2023 
Doors open at 5:30pm and line ends at 7:00pm

Who: For children ages 12 and under
Where: Milford High School 

(Starting at the Auditorium entrance)

Parking: Please park in the front high school and academy
parking lots, overflow parking by high school stadium or bus

platform behind the school.

Any questions please reach out to 302-422-1610 or email
crozell@msd.k12.de.us


